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DATE: October 8,2003 
TO: Kay Flynn, Commission Clerk and Administrativ Se ices 
FROM: Adam Teitzman, Office of the General CounseI { & 
RE: Return of Confidential Documents to source 

Docket No. 01 11 19-TP was administratively closed on February 2,2003. All confdentlal 
documents filed therein may be returned to their source. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Adam Teitzman at (850)413-6175. 


